

The Wembley Schools Federation

Lyon Park Primary School

Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesey, HAO 4HH

Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HAO 4HH Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton

> Headteacher: Mrs T Bhambra Chair of Governors: Mrs I Yarde

> > 4th December 2023

Dear Parents and carers,

Re: Nursery Christmas Concerts

The Nursery classes will be performing a Christmas Concert for parents and carers on Wednesday 20th December. Please arrive at the nursery entrance at 11:00am for NAM or 2:30pm for NPM.

Please note the last day of term for the two nursery classes below:

NAM: Thursday 21st December NPM: Wednesday 20th December

We look forward to seeing you at the concerts.

Yours sincerely,

Ms L Gallagher
Assistant Headteacher











Telephone: 0208 902 5454 Email: admin@lyonpark.brent.sch.uk Website: www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk











Telephone: 0208 902 5454 Email: admin@lyonpark.brent.sch.uk Website: www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk